July 15, 2010

Arizona Glass Specialists
3164 S. Country Club Suite #5
Mesa, AZ 85210

Reference: CVS #9256 — 35" Avenue & Peoria
Dear Gary Stevenson:

On behalf of everyone at Sigma Contracting Inc., | wanted to thank you for all your
efforts on the CVS Pharmacy project 3500 on 35" Avenue and Peoria. With your help,
we have completed this project in a record time nationally for construction of a new
free standing CVS Pharmacy. | honestly did not think that a CVS Pharmacy could be
completed in 14 weeks. That represents a full 6 weeks faster than the normally allotted
time frame. This is an amazing feat when you consider the thousands of CVS projects
built across the country and that your organization was a part of the team that set the
new record! We look forward to completing more future projects with you and your
firm. You folks are to be commended for your hard work, focus and diligence.

Sincerely,

Jerry Patterson
Vice President
Sigma Contracting
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